
** FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
**ODOT approves 4th Street Underpass Project 

[MOORE, OKLAHOMA] – November 4, 2024   
The City of Moore is pleased to announce the Oklahoma Transportation Commission has approved 
the $30 million bridge construction for the long-awaited 4th Street Underpass project.  Construction 
is estimated to begin in early 2025, and complete summer 2026. "We want to thank the 
Transportation Commission for approving this project, the support of our residents who voted for 
the general obligation bond in 2018, and our City Council past and present.  This has been a long 
time coming and we appreciate the partnership we have with ODOT and the support from 
Congressman Cole." - Mayor Mark Hamm 
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